
 

 

April 6, 2020 
 

Dear Preschool Parents, 

We would like to inform you that ASG will open its Preschool 

building on Tuesday, April 7th and Wednesday, April 8th from  

9am to 12pm for you to pick up your child’s books and materials. In 

order for your child to fully benefit from e-learning, our academic 

team strongly suggests that you take advantage of this opportunity 

to put the remainder of their books to good use. We would also like 

to ask you not to work ahead because all of the materials will be 

used during the online lessons.  

Abiding by the guidelines and regulations of the Minister of 

Health, we have taken the utmost precaution in preparing the 

classroom for your safety. Therefore, we kindly urge you  

to follow the same standards in regards to keeping yourself and 

others safe. 

May God bless your families and keep you safe during this  

difficult time. 

Administration 


